Rules for the Competition

-

We are offering a prize in exchange for the best zine. The
prize is a £50 voucher which can be used in any of the
following bars and restaurants: Mono, Stereo, The 78, The
Flying Duck and The Old Hairdressers.

-

This competition is open to all Glasgow School of Art
students. Only GSA students can enter.

-

One zine per entrant only.

-

So that we can identify your zine, please write your name,
current course of study and GSA email address on the
interior/blank side of your zine.

-

The zines must be submitted in the format shown in the
accompanying diagram on the poster and zine template. However,
it can be any size, in any medium and on any kind of paper.

-

The theme for the competition is START OVER, but we will
happily accept zines on any subject if you have something
specific that you’d like to explore.

-

As zines can be used to convey such a broad range of topics
and can come in so many forms it is difficult to set out
criteria for what we are looking for without curtailing your
creativity. Therefore, we will judge your zines on the basis
of the originality of their design and content.

-

Once your entry is ready it can be submitted at the Library
Information Point.

-

The winner will be picked by Harriet Gould (Student President)
and Laura Glennie (the previous Student President).

-

Once the zines have been judged, the winner will be contacted
via email and we will add all entries to the GSA Zine
Collection. We reserve the right to withhold zines from the
Collection that do not meet our Collection criteria. The
deadline for submission is 3/10/18, and the winning entry will
be announced on 10/10/18.

-

When creating your zine please remember that the Library is a
safe space for all library users and that we operate a zerotolerance policy for any racist, transphobic, homophobic or
sexist content.

-

Although ordinarily we are happy to purchase zines from
students, due to the potentially large volume of zines that
may be submitted over the course of the competition we will
not be able to purchase any of the entries. If you would like
us to return your zine after the competition is over, please
contact c.baird@gsa.ac.uk (please note that we will not be
able to return the winning zine.)

